
April 12, 1933

Howard Murray, Esq., O.B.E.,
Aldred Building,
Montreal.

Dear Howard,

I know that you will agree with me that it is 

always wiser to at once straighten out things that may lead 

to misunderstandings.

I understand that it was the responsihility of 

the M.R.T. to arran e for the Quebec elimination contests 

for the Drama Festival and that organization did approach 

the McGill Players* Club, who promised to compete end then 

withdrew, on account of examinations.

The point I wish to make is that the Players* 

Club is not the University, and cur Department of English 

feels that it has been ignored. Whether it would have 

entered the competition or not is another thing, but after 

all, it is by the courtesy of the Faculty of Arts and the 

Department of English that the M.R.T, occupies Hoyse Hall. 

They notice in the press accounts of other universities 

competing, and they have come to me about it.

Ever yours faithfully,

principal


